
 CITY OF SAUSALITO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sausalito City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, June 12, 2012 in the City Council Chambers at City Hall, 420 Litho Street, 
Sausalito on the following project: 
 
ZOA 12-061 – An ordinance to amend the Municipal Code to allow short-term (30-days or less) 
vacation rentals in residential zoning districts during 2012-2013.  This amendment is exempt from 
the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) in accordance with Sections 15305 and 15061.b.3 
of the CEQA Guidelines. 
 
The project file may be reviewed at the Community Development Department, 420 Litho Street, 
Sausalito, between 7:30 A.M. and 5 P.M., Monday through Thursday and between 7:30 A.M. and 
noon on Friday.  Staff reports will be available at the City’s website (www.ci.sausalito.ca.us) on the 
Saturdays preceding the City Council meeting. If you have any questions, please call 415-289-4135. 
 Interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and/or present written testimony at or 
before the hearing. 
 
Heidi Burns 
Associate Planner 
May 31, 2012 
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